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It was a great Labor Day weekend at Chippewa Landing with some great

weather for canoeing. We had some new overnight campers enjoying the long

weekend on the river, and some veteran group out for 3 and 4 day trips. All said

they will be back for more.

The water temperature stayed in the mid 50’s for the last couple of weeks of

summer so the fishing was great with walleyes being caught and the trout

smashing spinners and flies. Sadly the people renting tubes were down but

many switched to rafts and now have become rafters. Once you try rafts you

usually love the leisurely float where you can get wet when you want and then

soak in the sun.

A note on the US-131 Bridge that is being replaced. It has not affected the

drive into Chippewa Landing from the south. And for the people coming from

the north we have equipment at our Oak Grove location just north of the bridge

that you can come to and we will get you out on the river without any long

detours. I will be updating the bridge construction with pictures from the river. It

should be an interesting angle you won’t see any where else!

We still have a lot of great canoeing left, peaking with the fall colors so give

Chippewa Landing a call and get out on the river. And thank-you to all our

customers, new ones and regulars, for a great summer at Chippewa Landing.
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